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NOTE 
From: General Secretariat of the Council 

 To: Delegations 
 Subject: Vacancy in the bureau of the OECD Working Party on Shipbuilding (WP 6)  

Delegations will find annexed with a view to the meeting of Compcro (Industry) on 

5 November 2013 a note by the Commission on a vacancy in the bureau of the OECD Working 

Party on Shipbuilding (WP 6). 
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ANNEX 

On 14 October 2013, the OECD Secretariat informed the Commission of the upcoming 

vacancy of the EU post at the Working Party on Shipbuilding.  

The bureau of the Working Party on Shipbuilding is tasked with steering and coordinating the 

preparation, the implementation and the supervision of the work programme of the Working 

Party, in close cooperation with the OECD Secretariat.  

No formal candidature has been presented so far. Member States that are members of the 

OECD Working Party are therefore asked to put forward the names of candidates by 

13 November 2013. These should be sent to the Council Secretariat at 

industry@consilium.europa.eu. 

Further inquiries can be obtained from Ms V. Markovicova, policy officer for shipbuilding 

industries, DG TRADE (Vanda.Markovicova@ec.europa.eu). 

 




